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We support House Bill 3119.  We are cattle ranchers in southeastern Oregon.  We 

live in a very remote part of the state and travel many miles for ranch supplies, 

groceries, doctor appointments, and many more necessary items.  Being forced to 

change over to zero emission vehicles would have a detrimental effect on our future. 

Feeding America is very important to us. Thank you. Melinda Davis  


